North Plainfield Shade Tree Advisory Board

July 13, 2015

1. Compliance

2. Next meeting: August 10, 2015, Borough Hall, 5PM.

3. Rollcall: Bill, Frank, Rick, Thalia, and Bart.

4. Reading/passing minutes of June 8, 2015.

5. Street fair- Saturday June 13, 2015, 98 Eastern red buds and 98 Douglas fir. Frank reported a
big success. Thank you to Frank, and Rick. A special thanks to Adam D’Amore.

6. Good news- Geico-$450.00 received June 15, 2015, to our account June 24, 2015.

7. Emerald Ash Borer: faxed original report-6/28/15; to collect and mail if any present; re-hang
lures. Reviewed Courier News article July 7, 2015 and Star ledger article July 7, 2015. We
have been talking about EAB since July 2014,

8. Letter to Jim Rodino (DPW) — June 24, 2015.

9. Dead tree list to DPW, Jim Rodino, 6/30/15.

10. Letter to all regarding 91 Mountain Avenue, July 13, 2015.

11. Continue- re AC, NJ Shade Tree Federation.

12. Fall planting- check out Townsend Avenue-west of Clinton Avenue.

Old business: none.
New business: none

Adjourned: 1) Frank and seconded by 2) Bill at 6:10 PM
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Bart Thomas, STAB, secretary
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